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Guglianis - Sandwiches and Salads

SERVICE LEVELS

Set Up Service

Our staff will set-up with real chafing dishes, all serving pieces
and have everything ready to enjoy at your required start time.
Then our staff person will return the same day to pick
everything

$50

Individual Box Charge

Required for buffet items to be individually boxed and labeled.

$0.5

Same Day Order Adjustments

Orders cannot be decreased more than 12% on the day of the
order.

$0

**SPECIAL DIETARY ITEM**

Any food allergies or dietary restrictions should be noted here
to ensure your meal is handled with care. The chef will prepare
a meal accordingly or you can describe in detail what you would
lik

$10

JUST FOR YOU

Ordering $150 Or More? Get A Free Lunch!

Place an order of $150.00 or more (total food cost no including
tax or delivery charges) and receive a complimentary lunch
(value cannot exceed $15). Your lunch will be packaged
separately, with y

$0

PLATES AND UTENSILS

Disposable Set Ups

Includes 11" Chinette plate, large 2 ply napkin, large heavy duty
plastic eating utensils and cups.

$0.75



APPETIZERS

Spinach and Artichoke Dip

(Per person) Spinach and artichoke dip served with crisp corn
and flour tortilla chips.

$2.75

SOUPS AND SALADS

Chopped House Salad (Half Pan)

(SERVES 10 to 15 Sides or 5 Entrees) Traditional Italian salad
tossed with fresh purple onion, kalamata olives and house
vinaigrette.

$30

Caesar Salad (Half Pan)

(SERVES 10 to 15 Sides or 5 Entrees) Crisp romaine hearts
tossed with toasted garlic croutons, house Caesar dressing,
Pecorino Romano and fresh shaved Parmesan.

$30

Caesar Salad (Entree)

Crisp romaine hearts tossed with toasted garlic croutons, house
Caesar dressing, Pecorino Romano and fresh shaved
Parmesan.

$8.5

Mista Terra Salad (Half Pan)

(SERVES 10 to 15 Sides or 5 Entrees) Roma tomatoes,
pepperoncinis, red onion, roasted red peppers, eggplant, feta,
black olives, and house vinaigrette over mixed lettuces.

$40

Insalata Mazzoni Salad (Half Pan)

(SERVES 10 to 15 Sides or 5 Entrees) Mixed lettuces tossed
with toasted Brazos pecans, Gorgonzola, mandarin oranges
and pears. Served with fresh grapefruit and poppy seed
dressing.

$40

Insalata Mazzoni (Entree)

Mixed lettuces tossed with toasted Brazos pecans, Gorgonzola,
mandarin oranges and pears. Served with fresh grapefruit and



poppy seed dressing. $13

Baby Spinach Salad (Half Pan)

(SERVES 10 to 15 Sides or 5 Entrees) Fresh spinach leaves
with caramelized red onions, toasted Brazos pecans, fresh
strawberries, jicama, goat cheese and warm bacon dressing.

$40

Baby Spinach Salad (Entree)

Fresh spinach leaves with caramelized red onions, toasted
Brazos pecans, fresh strawberries, jicama, goat cheese and
warm bacon dressing.

$9

Pasta Pollo Pesto Salad (Entree)

Fresh grilled chicken breast, penne and fresh garlic-basil pesto
tossed with roasted red peppers, toasted Brazos pecans, and
kalamatas, served with house vinaigrette.

$13

Insalata Speciale (Entree)

Romaine and radicchio lettuces tossed with honey-pepper
glazed walnuts in a creamy Gorgonzola dressing.

$9

The Sicilian Stack Salad (Entree)

Layers of fresh grilled eggplant, roasted red peppers and fresh
mozzarella drizzled with balsamic vinaigrette. Served with
today's fresh zuppa.

$12.5

Insalata Mista Greca (Entree)

Roma tomatoes, pepperoncini, red onion, roasted red peppers,
eggplant, feta, black olives and house vinaigrette over lettuces.

$9

Tomatoes Caprese (Entree)

Roma tomatoes, fresh mozzarella and fresh basil drizzled with
balsamic vinaigrette.

$12.5

Knife & Fork Wedge Salad (Entree)

Fresh grilled chicken breast over crisp iceberg wedge, with
shaved carrots, Roma tomatoes, crisp applewood smoked



bacon and your choice of dressing. $13.5

Insalata di Gamberetti (Entree)

Grilled gulf shrimp, crisp romaine, fresh avocado, Roma
tomatoes, green onion and crisp applewood smoked bacon,
with a creamy Dijon dressing.

$16.5

Pomodoro Fresco e Basilico (Entree)

Marinated Roma tomatoes, fresh basil, artichoke hearts, red
onions, Romano and black olives, tossed in house vinaigrette.

$11

Minestrone Soup (Pint)

Serves one large or two small cups of soup.

$6

Minestrone Soup (Quart)

Serves two large or four small cups of soup.

$9

ITALIAN SANDWICH DELUXE BOX LUNCHES

Deluxe Panko Crusted Chicken Breast Sandwich

Panko crusted chicken breast with Pecorino Romano, shaved
Parmesan, mozzarella and marinara on fresh rosemary & garlic
crusted focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad and your
choice of dessert.

$13.5

Deluxe Italian Muffaletta Sandwich

Roasted turkey, Italian ham, provolone, lettuce, tomato, onion
and olives with house vinaigrette served hot on our fresh
focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad and your choice of
dessert.

$13

Deluxe Meatball Sandwich (Our Specialty!!)

Our signature meatballs, made daily, with provolone, Pecorino
Romano, shaved Parmesan and marinara on toasted Cuban
bread. Served with pesto pasta salad and your choice of
dessert.

$13.5



Deluxe Gulf Shrimp Sandwich

Your choice of shrimp (Blackened or Grilled) with mixed
lettuces, sliced Romas, roasted red peppers, provolone and
balsamic aioli on house rosemary & garlic crusted focaccia.
Served with pesto pas

$14

Deluxe Grilled Veggie Sandwich

Caramelized sweet onions, green leaf lettuce and goat cheese
drizzled with balsamic vinaigrette on toasted Cuban bread.
Served with pesto pasta salad and your choice of dessert.

$13

Deluxe Caprese Sandwich

Fresh mozzarella, roma tomato and prosciutto with lemon basil
aioli on fresh rosemary and garlic crusted focaccia. Served with
pesto pasta salad and your choice of dessert.

$13

Deluxe Grilled Atlantic Salmon Sandwich

Thin sliced salmon with roasted red peppers, green leaf lettuce,
roma tomatoes and fresh dill aioli on rosemary & garlic crusted
focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad and your choice of
dessert.

$14

Deluxe Formaggio Alla Griglia Panini

Jarlsburg, goat cheese and fresh mozzarella with thinly sliced
prosciutto, roma tomatoes and fresh pesto aioli on toasted
sourdough. Served with pesto pasta salad and your choice of
dessert.

$13

ITALIAN SANDWICH BOX LUNCHES

Panko Crusted Chicken Breast Sandwich

Panko crusted chicken breast with Pecorino Romano, shaved
Parmesan, mozzarella and marinara on fresh rosemary & garlic
crusted focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad.

$11.5

Italian Muffaletta Sandwich



Roasted turkey, Italian ham, provolone, lettuce, tomato, onion
and olives with house vinaigrette served hot on our fresh
focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad.

$11.5

Meatball Sandwich (Our Specialty!!)

Our signature meatballs, made daily, with provolone, Pecorino
Romano, shaved Parmesan and marinara on toasted Cuban
bread. Served with pesto pasta salad.

$11.5

Gulf Shrimp Sandwich

Your choice of shrimp (Blackened or Grilled) with mixed
lettuces, sliced Romas, roasted red peppers, provolone and
balsamic aioli on house rosemary & garlic crusted focaccia.
Served with pesto pas

$12.5

Grilled Veggie Sandwich

Caramelized sweet onions, green leaf lettuce and goat cheese
drizzled with balsamic vinaigrette on toasted Cuban bread.
Served with pesto pasta salad.

$11.5

Caprese Sandwich

Fresh mozzarella, roma tomato and prosciutto with lemon basil
aioli on fresh rosemary and garlic crusted focaccia. Served with
pesto pasta salad.

$11.5

Grilled Atlantic Salmon Sandwich

Thin sliced salmon with roasted red peppers, green leaf lettuce,
roma tomatoes and fresh dill aioli on rosemary & garlic crusted
focaccia. Served with pesto pasta salad.

$12.5

Formaggio Alla Griglia Panini

Jarlsburg, goat cheese and fresh mozzarella with thinly sliced
prosciutto, roma tomatoes and fresh pesto aioli on toasted
sourdough. Served with pesto pasta salad..

$11.5

SANDWICH TRAYS



Guglianis Club Tray

(SERVES 6-10) Oven roasted turkey, smoked ham, applewood
smoked bacon, lettuce, tomato, and avocado on fresh baked
focaccia bread with your choice of sauce.

$50

Mama Gs Chunky Chicken Salad Tray

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED** (SERVES 6-10) Fresh
chicken breast tossed with red grapes, toasted pecans, celery,
avocado, and lemon honey aioli on fresh baked croissant.

$40

Sandwich Tray

(Serves 10) An assortment of our Panko Crusted Chicken,
Italian Muffaletta, Meatball, and Caprese sandwiches on
assorted breads.

$90

SIDES

Pasta Salad (Side)

(10 Minimum) Great accompaniment to our sandwich tray!

$2

Bruschetta

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED** (SERVES 8-10) Fresh roma
tomatoes, fresh mozzarella and basil served with balsamic
vinaigrette on the side and 24 toasted crostinis.

$15

Garlic Bread

(SERVES 8-10)

$10

Mozzarella Garlic Bread

(SERVES 8-10)

$15

Fresh Baked Focaccia

(SERVES 8-10)

$8

DESSERTS



Tiramisu (Pan)

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED** (SERVES 9 FULL OR 18
HALF PORTIONS) Lady fingers dipped in espresso with sweet
mascarpone, coffee cream and shaved chocolate.

$50

Zabaglione (Each)

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED** Our Signature dessert! A
creamy Italian custard served over fresh strawberries.
Heavenly!

$4.5

Lemon Bars (Dozen) $30

Dark Fudge Brownies (Dozen) $30

Italian Cream Cake (Slice)

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED**

$4

Sicilian Chocolate Cake (Slice)

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED**

$4

Carrot Cake (Slice)

**24 HOUR NOTICE REQUIRED**

$4

BEVERAGES

Iced Tea (Gallon)

Served with 10 cups, ice, sweetener and lemons.

$18

Lemonade (Gallon)

Served with 10 cups, ice, and lemons.

$18

Coke (12 oz. can) $1.5

Diet Coke (12 oz. can) $1.5



Sprite (12 oz. can) $1.5

Bottled Water $1.5


